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STEPS TO TAKE TO PRACTICE AUCTIONEERING AND/OR AUCTION CLERKING 
IN NORTH DAKOTA BEGINNING ON JANUARY 1, 2024: 

• You must register as a business with the Office of the Secretary of State no later
than January 1, 2024, to remain in compliance with North Dakota law (N.D.C.C.
Chapter 51-05.1 ).

• The Office of the Secretary of State recommends consulting with an attorney or
business advisor for specific advice on what type of business (such as sole­
proprietor, corporation, limited liability company, etc.) is right for you.

• An overview of the various types of business structures may be found by visiting:
https://sos.nd.gov/business/business-services/business-structures.

• To register, visit https://firststop.sos.nd.gov/ and under the Business menu click on
Start a business and answer the questions.

o If registering as a sole proprietor, you will be asked to register a tradename
in the last step of registration. Click the Trade Name Registration link to
create a ND Login to complete this process.

• You do NOT have to wait until January 1, 2024, to start the registration process
with the Office of the Secretary of State. You can begin that process today!

• If you are already registered with the Office of the Secretary of State for your
auction and/or clerk business, call the Office of the Secretary of State prior to
January 1, 2024 to verify that you have no additional requirements.

For questions about registering as a business, contact the Secretary of State's Business 
Services Division at 701-328-2900. 
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